HB 1468:

Medical practitioners should be required to provide all disclosures of inoculation risks. Individuals
should be educated on be fully educated on benefits and ALL risks to make an educated decision
whether inoculation is the right choice for you and your family. Medical providers should also MUST
fully disclose EXEMPTION options before administering. If all the mentioned information is not provided
to individuals this is coercion, indoctrination and takes away personal liberties and freedoms. It is not
government’s job to make health decisions for citizens, this is a decision between citizens and their

medical provider!



